
 

October 16th 2014 
Dear Parents/ Students 
 
Please find attached your son/daughter’s first progress review. As we have now completed six 
weeks of the AS courses you will appreciate that it is early days to be grading the students but as 
Year 12 is not generous in timeframe I am anxious that we all get a feel for how your 
son/daughter is performing early on. 
 
On the review you will see that that there is a target grade for the end of Year 12. These targets 
are formulated nationally involving GCSE performance data before our own subject staff approve 
them.  The subject staff have commented on the level of progress your son or daughter is 
making towards their target grade. 
 
Please discuss this review with your son/daughter, it is an indication of how your son/ daughter is 
adapting to the increased demands of Advanced Level Study. It is important to stress to your 
son/daughter that the grades shown are targets; they can be exceeded or missed depending on 
the quality of study that is undertaken.  
 
The Engagement score is based on a numbered scale as shown by the descriptors overleaf. If 
your son/daughter is confused by the grade or score they have been given then they must 
discuss it with their subject teacher in the first instance as this dialogue is an important element 
of A level study.  The students will have an individual discussion with their form tutor and an 
opportunity to set themselves targets to work on before the next review. 
 
If you have any concerns arising from this report please contact the school, in the first instance 
this should be via your son/daughter’s form tutor. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Louisa Fielding 
Head of Sixth Form 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Return to Tutor 
 I have received the current effort grades. 
 
Student……………………………………………………….  Tutor Group……………………………… 
 
Signed………………………………………………..    Date …………………………………………….. 
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